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Welcome back the end of Week 4. Please enjoy highlights from the last few weeks at The Ponds High School. 
 

EID Celebrations 
Thursday night marked the end of Eid-ul-Fitr, the month-long fasting period of Ramadan. The sighting of the full 
moon signals the breaking of the fast, it is a festival that celebrates selflessness and introspection. We hope all our 
families emerging from Ramadan enjoy this celebration. 
 

TPHS Athletics Carnival (3rd try) – Thursday 20 May 
We are hoping everyone has handed in their permission notes for the Athletics Carnival next week. We apologise 
that the Department of Education requests new permission notes for change of dates, however, this is the current 
requirement. Let’s hope the weather is kind to us. 
 

Year 8 and 11 Parent/Teacher Night 
There was a large attendance from Year 8 and 11 parents who had a chance to engage with teachers regarding 
their children’s progress so far this year. The response from teachers was that parents, students and staff 
communicated well to work together in improving the learning outcomes of students. In essence, this is what we 
aim to achieve from the Parent/Teacher Night. 
 

Subject Selection Nights 
Subject Selection Nights for Year 8 into 9 and Year 10 into 11 will occur on Tuesday June 1 at 5.15pm and 7.15pm 
respectively. It is extremely valuable for parents and students to attend to fully understand the subject patterns 
needed for each stage of learning. More information about this night will come out in the next 2 weeks. 
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Exams and Year 12 Revision Timetables 
It is a busy time for students with 
assessments and exams and it is great to see 
students making use of our Homework Club 
to help them prepare. Please be supportive of 
them and encourage them to eat well, get 
some exercise, sleep and to prepare study 
notes or examples to assist them approach 
exams in a positive manner. 
 
Year 12 students will receive a timetable for 
their trial examinations by the time the next 
newsletter comes out. This is a timely 
reminder to students and parents to have a conversation about how they are planning their revision 
for the exams. The end of term 2 is a busy time. Year 12 have assessments and are learning new 
content. A revision program starting midterm 2 is most valuable in preparing students for the rigors 
of the Trial HSC. If any student in year 12 would like help planning their revision, they can drop in and 
see Mr Scandizzo or Mr Fitzgerald who have been helping students write study planners over the last 
2 weeks. 
 
 
NAPLAN is back 

This week over 750 students were catered for in the Year 7 and 9 NAPLAN Tests. 
Students sat tests in Writing, Reading, Grammar, Spelling and Punctuation, as 
well as Numeracy. 
 
Despite minor technology glitches the exams were successfully completed. This 
year they form part of the school targets. Results will be shared in upcoming 
newsletters. 

 
 
Uniform at TPHS 
At The Ponds High School we pride ourselves on looking smart and professional. In 2020 we allowed 
black plain sweatshirts to assist families in financial difficulty. Since then a new red fleece option is 
available at the Uniform Shop – this is now the expectation. 
 
Uniform blitz periods are taking place to 
ensure students comply with the uniform 
endorsed by the P&C Committee. If you 
need financial assistance, please contact 
Mrs Tracey Wilkinson at the school Front 
Office. 
 
A reminder that ties for all seniors and 
junior boys is a uniform requirement. 
 
 
 
 



 

  Thank you to our Platinum Sponsor 
 



 

 
 

  

2021 
TERM 2 
Week 5 

 

Monday 17 May 
 
 

Year 11 Work Studies Work Experience 
Community Access Activities 7/11T 
Olympics Unleashed guest speaker   

Tuesday 18 May 
 

Zone Cross Country Carnival  
Stage 5 Premier’s Debating Challenge R1 

 

Wednesday 19 May 
 

Preliminary Round Legacy Public Speaking 
Competition R-P4 

Bee Day & EID Day 
Stage 6 Visual Arts AGNSW Excursion 

 

Thursday 20 May 
 

TPHS Athletics Carnival 
Greater Western Sydney Careers Expo 

Duke of Edinburgh – Bronze Award 
Creative Writers Guild 

 

Friday 21 May 
 

Year 12 Biology Depth Study Excursion 
Duke of Edinburgh – Bronze Award 

Museum of Human Diseases Excursion 
 

Week 6 
 

Monday 24 May 
Stage 5 Semester 1 Exam Week starts 

Wednesday 26 May 
UWS on Campus Experience Day 

Thursday 27 May 
Creative Writers Guild 

Friday 28 May 
Drama Co-Lab HSC Group Performance 

Excursion 
 

 

 

NOTE TO PARENTS  
 
UNIFORM SHOP NOTICE 

 

Please send your student to collect online orders from the 
uniform shop as soon as you receive an email advising you it is 
ready for collection.  We cannot call your child out of class to 
collect uniforms, they must come either before school (8am - 
8.30am), recess or lunchtime.   Alternatively, parents are now 
allowed back on site and can collect direct from the uniform 
shop. 
 

ONLINE PAYMENTS 

                                   
 
It has been great to see so many parents using the school’s 
secure Online Payment System which is streamlining payments 
and saving parents’ time. 
Payments can be made using either a Visa Card, Master Card 
credit or debit card. 
Payments can be made through our website: 
 www.theponds-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 
by clicking on “Online Payments”, then clicking on “Make a 
Payment”. 
 
Late payments can affect cut off dates/times for events.  If 
a payment is made after 6pm the school will not see that 
payment until the second business day, ie:  payment made at 
7pm on Monday evening will not be on the report for the school 
to access until Wednesday morning. 
 
Payment for an activity or excursion does not constitute 
permission to participate.  Permission notes are still required for 
relevant activities and must be handed into the Student Window 
at the School Front Office before the cut-off date, otherwise your 
child will miss out on the excursion. 
 

 

http://www.theponds-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

The Ponds High School 
180 Riverbank Drive, The Ponds NSW 2769 

Phone: 9626 3562   Fax:  9837 0823 
Email: the ponds-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

RE: AMT Australian Mathematics Competition 

 

All students are invited to sit the Australian Mathematics Competition.  It is expected that students 
in the GATS classes in Years 7 and 8 and students in the 5.3 course in Years 9 and 10 will sit the 
competition. 

It is one of the world’s largest mathematics competitions, with more than 15 million entries and 
students in more than 30 countries attempting the same problems each year. Entrants have 75 
minutes to solve more complex problems which get more challenging as the competition 
progresses. 

 

Entry fee: $6.50, to be paid to the Front Office, preferably online. 

Payment due date:   Term 2 Week 8B Friday 11 June 2021 

Competition date:     Term 3 Week 4B Thursday 5 August 2021 

 

For further information, refer to the Australian Mathematics Trust website: 
https://www.amt.edu.au or contact your child’s Mathematics teacher. 

Kind regards, 

                                        

  
Mrs Jenny Weal 

Principal 

Ms Silvia Fernandez 

Head Teacher Mathematics  

 

 

Principal: Mrs Jenny Weal 
Deputy Principal: Mr James Laird 
Deputy Principal: Mr Phil Scandizzo 
Deputy Principal: Mr Brad Cook 
Rel. Dep. Principal: Mr Andrew Fitzgerald 
 

https://www.amt.edu.au/


 
 

 

 

Back to back wins for Stage 6 Debating Teams! 
The Year 12 Debating Team: Anika, Dilmi, Zanin, 
and Milana, won their round against Blacktown 
Girls High School. The topic of their debate was 
“Political advertising should be banned on social 
media.” As the Negative, the girls were consistent 
with their attack of the Affirmative’s case.  
Teamwork and preparation facilitated their 
victory. 
 
Similarly, the Year 11 Debating Team: Hanniyah, 
Bilvika, Momen, Aleena, Esha and Shivam, secured 
their victory against Glenwood High School. The 
topic of their debate was “That government should 
give financial support to local news organisations.” 
As the Affirmative, the team argued that local news brings communities together and is an indispensable factor 
when fostering positive relationships. The Negative argued that large news corporations already fulfil this need. 
With multiple examples to support their case, the Affirmative effectively rebutted this point and went on to win 
their debate.  
  
Both teams are entering the final rounds for Zone.  The Stage 6 Debating teams would like to thank all the 
parents, teachers and the community for their continued support. 
  
 

Sydney Writers Festival, a smashing hit!  
Students across Stage 4 to Stage 6 attended this year’s Sydney Writers Festival on May 4 which was held at the 
Parramatta Riverside Theatre.  A bus full of students had the opportunity to meet distinguished authors in the 
Young Adult fiction. They attended workshops on writing, the writing process and what it means to be a writer.  
 
According to Ben in Year 7: “It was fun meeting the authors.” 
Giovanna from Year 10 stated: “It made me think about my own writing, the authors were very interesting” 
Rohan from Year 12 had this comment: “It was a good day and we gained writing skills knowledge.” 
 
Mr Norris and Miss Hunt stated: “It was good 
to see the students engaged in the various 
workshops to help them develop their 
writing skills.” 
 
Thank you to all staff and parents who made 
this excursion possible. 
 
Mrs Rosyline Caro 
Debating Coordinator 

 

 

 

 



 

A way with words – Stage 5 take on The Plain English Competition 
 
Year 10 student Harneet and Year 11 student Bilvika represented The 
Ponds High School at the annual Plain English Competition. The 
competition was held on May 4 at James Ruse High School. 
 
This year the competition was back in its face-to-face format and was 
attended by local schools such as James Ruse Agricultural High School and 
The King’s School.  Although we did not advance to the next stage, both 
students performed well.  
 
The feedback they received acknowledged the effort the girls had put into 
their speeches. 
 
We would like to thank Mrs Dhaliwal for taking the girls to their 
competition and all staff and community members for their continued 
support. 
  
 

 
 

The Ponds HS and Riverbank PS Collaboration 
On Friday May 7, Samanya from Year 10 and Shravanti from Year 11 
assisted the Riverbank Primary School team with their debating 
preparations. The girls provided mentoring and support for the next 
generation of debaters. Samanya worked with the Affirmative Team to 
create a model and practice creating rebuttals. Shravanti worked with 
the Negative Team to identify arguments and convert them into 
rebuttals.  
 
At the end of the mentoring session, both girls adjudicated the debate 
between Riverbank Team A and Team B. Although the girls were still 
refining their adjudication skills, they provided relevant and useful 
feedback to the Year 5 and Year 6 students. 
 
The Ponds High School Debating Team is looking forward to increased 
collaborations between the two schools.  
 
 
 
Mrs Rosyline Caro 
Debating Coordinator 

 



 

                                                                                                              
 

 

 

NSWCHS Diving Championships 
Nicolas (9.5) recently competed in 5 separate events over two days at the NSWCHS Diving Championships 
where he performed 18 dives in total. He was crowned the State Champion in the 14 Year Boys Knock Out 
winning the Gold Medal and placed in 3 other events. Nicolas will now continue to NSW All Schools 
Championships later this month. Good luck! 

NSWCHS Swimming Championships 
A massive congratulations to all our students who recently represented Sydney West at the NSWCHS 
Swimming Championships. As one of our stronger sporting pursuits, it is great to have Benjamin (11.4), Dylan 
(8.9), and Davran (7.9) competing in the upcoming NSW All Schools Swimming Championships at Sydney 
Olympic Park Aquatic Centre. A superb effort, well done boys! 
 
Championship results: 

Name Overall Place Event 
Makenze (7.8) 18th Girls 12 years 100m butterfly 
Dylan (8.9) 13th 

12th 
5th 
24th 
6th 
21st 

Boys 12-14 years 400m freestyle 
Boys 12-14 years 200m individual medley 
Boys 12-14 years 400m individual medley 
Boys 14 years 100m freestyle 
Boys 14 years 100m breaststroke 
Boys 14 years 200m freestyle 

Davran (7.9) 8th 
18th 

Boys 12 years 100m backstroke 
Boys 12 years 100m breaststroke 

 9th 
5th 
7th 
7th 

Boys 12 years 4x50m relay 
Boys 14 years 4x50m relay 
Boys 17-19 years 4x50m relay 
Boys 12-19 years 6x50m relay 

Elijah (8.10) 22nd 
12th 

Boys 14 years 200m freestyle 
Boys 14 years 100m butterfly 

Benjamin (11.4) 4th 
3rd 
4th 
2nd 

Boys 16 years 50m freestyle 
Boys 16 years 100m freestyle 
Boys 16 years 100m backstroke 
Boys 16 years 100m butterfly 

Owen (12.1) 15th 
16th 

Boys 17-19 years 100m breaststroke 
Boys 17-19 years 100m butterfly 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6 X 50m Boys Relay: Hayden, Clayton, Benjamin, Talon and Dylan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

14s 4 X 50m Boys Relay: Callum, Elijah, Oliver and Dylan 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Open 4 X 50m Boys Relay: Owen, Joshua, Blake and Clayton 
 



 
 

 
 

YEAR 11 PENRITH LAKES EXCURSION  
As part of a Depth Study on Introduced Species and Water Management, Year 11 Earth & Environmental 
Science students participated in an excursion to Penrith Lakes. We were treated to a tour of surrounding 
suburbs where we explored the carefully engineered streets and landscaping designed to channel stormwater 
into the lakes scheme where it is treated through a number of natural processes. It was fascinating to see the 
impacts of the March floods on the local ecosystem. On the day of our visit the lakes were closed to the public 
due to a blue-green algae bloom, additionally many of the lakes were becoming infested with the water weed 
Salvinia - both due to excess nutrients in the water as a result of the recent flooding events. Our visit to the 
river at Yarramundi revealed the impact of the rising river waters with many large trees ripped from their 
footings. Students are currently compiling a comprehensive report on the current management strategies and 
possible future directions of the site. 
 

Mr Dean Ward 
Head Teacher Science 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

It’s a Digital World! 
 
The fast pace of technological advancement has altered what it means to be a young person in the world. 
Students have a range of face to face interactions at school every day but now, if they are online, their virtual 
interactions are often just as numerous. It is clear that maintaining positive peer interactions in person is 
integral to student wellbeing but how do we best support our students in a digital environment?  
 
The ‘digital footprint’ is a concept that you have likely heard about and at school we encourage students to be 
safe online by being careful about what content they are uploading, keeping their personal details private, and 
following expectations set by the school. The NSW Department of Education has some great resources that 
may also provide some support: 
 
Tip 1 – Password security: encourage students to choose a strong password using a combination of letters, 
symbols, numbers and at least 8 characters. 
 
Tip 2 – Don’t fall for fake: remind students to only respond to emails from people they know and be careful 
of sharing personal information.  
 
Tip 3 – Share with care: once something has been uploaded to the internet it can be difficult to remove so 
ask students to check with friends and family members before posting pictures of them online. 
 
Tip 4 – THINK: encourage students to be aware of their online interactions and to THINK before posting – is 
it True, Helpful, Inspiring, Necessary, Kind?  
 
Tip 5 – Talk it out: remind your student to ask for help if they feel unsafe or worried about a friend. 
 
For more information see the Digital Citizenship resources here: https://www.digitalcitizenship.nsw.edu.au/  
 
Miss Kira Bryant 
Teacher-Librarian  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.digitalcitizenship.nsw.edu.au/


 
 

 
 
 
Year 10s are currently working on the Subject Selection process in preparation for the Subject Selection 
Evening on Tuesday 1 June. We have invited several service providers for you to speak with and collect 
information brochures. Parents will receive further information soon. Keep an eye out. 
 
Work Experience: Please encourage your students to get this ready, some good dates are during weeks 7, 8 
and 9 this term. Make sure you check the Assessment Handbook and calendar for other dates specific to your 
student.  
 
Western Sydney Careers Expo 24 June. We have over 250 students from years 10-12 attending this Expo at 
Olympic Park. We apologise if you missed out on getting a spot on the excursion as we reached maximum 
capacity. You can purchase tickets on the website and attend at your own leisure. 
 

UNIVERSITY 
 

Year 12s: 
Reminder - UNSW Law Admission Test 
The Law Admission Test (LAT) is a professionally designed and marked selection test developed to assess the 
types of aptitudes and skills that are critical to success in the Law program at UNSW Sydney. Youtube clip  
 
University of Newcastle –Jobs of the Future  
JobOutlook has compiled a list of high growth careers where employment has grown strongly in recent years 
and is projected to continue growing. These are: Aged and Disabled Carers, Registered Nurses, Child Carers, 
Welfare Support Workers, Software and Applications Programmers, Management and Organisation Analysts, 
Accountants, Primary School Teachers, Secondary School Teachers, Education Aides 
 
UTS – Be eligible for 10 Adjustment Points to Women in Engineering IT and Construction  
If you’re female and have applied for selected engineering, information technology or construction project 
management courses, you’re eligible to receive 10 adjustment points. These adjustment points are 
automatically applied (no additional application required) and contribute to your selection rank. 
 
UTS - Up to 5 Adjustment Point for Work Experience 
You may be eligible for up to five adjustment points if your work experience relates to the course you are 
applying for. Complete the employment question in your UAC application so your work experience can be 
considered for specific courses in: Engineering and IT, Business or Science. 
 
The best universities for computing and information systems 
There are 386 undergraduate computing and information systems degrees listed on The Good Universities 
Guide. We looked at which ones performed best in learner engagement, teaching quality and full-time 
employment.  
 
ACU Guided Tour Day Dates – Explore Your Campus 
Guided Tour Day is your chance to find out everything you need to know about studying at ACU before you enrol. 
You’ll be able to check out the campus, meet staff and students, discuss entry pathways, and talk to experts 
about your study options and career goals. 
 
Campus Tours Western Sydney University 
One hour guided Campus Tours are kicking off in June with a range 
of times and dates available. Prospective students, their parents 
and families and the public can visit Western's world class facilities 
and hear about the various courses and degrees Western offers.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.westernsydneycareerexpo.com.au/
https://www.law.unsw.edu.au/study/law-admission-test
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gRg7L3XQqFA
https://www.newcastle.edu.au/newsroom/future-students/skills-job-trends-now-and-into-the-future
https://www.joboutlook.gov.au/careers/future-outlook
https://www.uts.edu.au/future-students/undergraduate/admission-requirements/admissions-schemes/specific-study-area-schemes/women-engineering-it-and-construction
https://www.uts.edu.au/future-students/undergraduate/admission-requirements/admissions-schemes/specific-study-area-schemes/women-engineering-it-and-construction
https://www.australiancareersservice.com.au/industry-news/the-best-unis-for-computing
https://www.acu.edu.au/student-life/experience-uni-before-you-start/explore-your-local-campus/campus-tours
https://wsustudents.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6ziprUaw2NhH53w


 
 
Western Sydney University - The College  
The College is the official pathway provider into Western Sydney University. Complete a pathway program at 
The College to go into your second year at Western. Applications are now open.  
 
University of Sydney - Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Programs 
Monday 28 June to Wednesday 30 June. We design and deliver programs to build educational confidence and 
motivation in Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander students, 
providing support to access and succeed in higher education.  
 
The Winter Program is an intensive week-long digital 
academic opportunity, designed to prepare Aboriginal and/or 
Torres Strait Islander Year 12 students for their final exams and 
equip them for their journey into higher education.   
 

COLLEGES 
Reminder - NIDA Open Day 
12 June Experience NIDA. Attend a talk, take a tour, watch 
never-seen-before videos of student projects, try a NIDA class! 
Must register to attend. 
 
ICMS Scholarships and Sponsorships – Business Management, Events, Hospitality, Tourism, Sport 
A variety of scholarships are available. 
 
International College of Management, Sydney Campus Virtual Tours  
https://www.icms.edu.au/future-students/student-experience/virtual-tour 
 
Sydney Design School Information Sessions 

 
Wednesday 9 June 2021 6pm, 40-minutes duration 
Find out everything you need to know about our flexible courses 
and career support. Our Director, Amanda Grace will introduce 
you to our unique philosophy, passionate Educators and 
industry focused approach to learning.  
 
Interior Decoration Workshop 
30 June & 1 July. If you love interiors magazines and 
beautifully styled spaces, this fun two day workshop is for you. 
It’s perfect for any interiors enthusiast who wants to decorate 
their home with skill and confidence.  
 
 

 
Becoming a Pilot: Course Information Videos Now Available  
 
In these times of social distancing, interested students and 
parents can now go online to watch two videos which 
describe the process of becoming a qualified pilot at Sydney 
Flight College.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.westernsydney.edu.au/future/study/application-pathways/the-college.html?cid=em:CAA-news-TC-page-EGMT_Apr21
https://www.sydney.edu.au/engage/schools/widening-participation/aboriginal-and-torres-strait-islander-programs.html
https://astar.tv/tahgara-winter-program-2021/
https://nidaau.typeform.com/to/eKx2AQaM
https://www.icms.edu.au/scholarships
https://www.icms.edu.au/future-students/student-experience/virtual-tour
https://sydneydesignschool.com.au/information-sessions/
https://sydneydesignschool.com.au/workshop/
file://DETNSW.WIN/8911/Faculty/Teacher/CAREERS/Careers%20Newsletters/JOBJUMP/bit.ly/SFCInfoFlight
file://DETNSW.WIN/8911/Faculty/Teacher/CAREERS/Careers%20Newsletters/JOBJUMP/bit.ly/SFCWebinar


 

TAFE 
 
TAFE NSW student support helping students focus on 
studies and training  
When you study at TAFE NSW, you’re never alone. You can get 
help and assistance with nearly every aspect of your study life, 
from study support and student resources, to counselling, 
guidance, and help finding jobs or accommodation.  
 

GENERAL 
Permanent Firefighter Recruitment 2022  
Applications for the next Permanent Firefighter Recruitment intake will commence in or around July 2022. 
We're looking for people with different skills and capabilities, outside the 'traditional' role of a firefighter, who 
want to join a team that's prepared for anything. At Fire and Rescue NSW (FRNSW) we do more than fight fires. 
https://www.fire.nsw.gov.au/page.php?id=2 Key Dates here: https://www.fire.nsw.gov.au/page.php?id=9066 
 
Join the NSW Community Fire Unit Program 
A Community Fire Unit (CFU) is a team of local residents living in urban areas close to bushland who are 
supported by Fire & Rescue NSW (FRNSW) to enhance their safety and resilience to bushfires. As a volunteer 
CFU member you will learn how to prepare yourself, your family and your home ahead of the bushfire season. If 
you are 16 or 17 years old you can join a CFU if your parent or guardian is also a member of the CFU. 
https://www.fire.nsw.gov.au/page.php?id=133 
 
Taronga Zoo Student Photo Competition – Wild Snaps 
Competition end: Friday 4 June 2021 at 3pm 
Simply take a photo with a mobile phone, camera or other photo device of wildlife that is local to you. Whether 
it's a tiny insect on a leaf, to a kangaroo spotted on a walk, grab a camera and get your best snap! 
 
Learn at Taronga 
Students from all levels can study, explore and be inspired by our growing team of scientists, researchers, 
educators and keepers as they pioneer solutions to save species from the brink of extinction. 
 
Discover your Path to Physiotherapy 
Physiotherapists play an important role in keeping people moving, whether it be for maximum performance in 
athletes and people with chronic health conditions. They also have an impact on patients who require 
rehabilitation after events such as surgery or a catastrophic accident. It can be rewarding to see patients reach 
their goals. 
 
Bright Awards 
Closes 15 November 2021 
A celebration of creative Year 10-12 students, the Bright Awards 
recognise up-and-coming designers and support the future of the arts 
in high schools across Australia. Whether you’re just tapping into your 
talent or keen to show off your well-developed skills, Billy Blue 
College of Design’s Bright Awards give you the chance to have your 
work recognised by industry experts. Plus, monetary prizes for both 
students and schools go towards kick-starting creative dreams. 
https://www.torrens.edu.au/studying-with-us/why-
study-with-us/student-showcase/bright-awards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.tafensw.edu.au/student-services/
https://www.tafensw.edu.au/student-services/
https://www.fire.nsw.gov.au/page.php?id=2
https://www.fire.nsw.gov.au/page.php?id=9066
https://www.fire.nsw.gov.au/page.php?id=133
https://taronga.org.au/education/digital-programs-online-resources/wild-snaps
https://taronga.org.au/education/digital-programs-online-resources/wild-snaps
https://www.myhealthcareer.com.au/physiotherapy-career/
https://www.torrens.edu.au/studying-with-us/why-study-with-us/student-showcase/bright-awards
https://www.torrens.edu.au/studying-with-us/why-study-with-us/student-showcase/bright-awards


 
ACMF National Song Writing Competition 
Our annual ACMF National Song Writing Competition is a nationwide initiative designed to encourage creativity 
and self-expression through song writing. Every year, students from schools across Australia are invited to put 
pen to paper and enter their original song. Winners receive prize-money which can be allocated towards 
musical equipment or tuition.  
 
Defence Forces Army, Navy, Air Force Information Sessions  
There are regular meetings held across NSW on all areas of the Defence Forces. Keep a watchful eye on this site 
for events closest to your city. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NSW Police Recruitment Information & Practice PCT Session  
Note: You must be 18 years of age to attend this event   
 
 
Follow us on: 
Facebook 
Careers Website 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Rumi Badger & Mrs G Hodkinson  
The Ponds High School Careers Team 
 

http://acmf.com.au/national-songwriting-competition/
https://www.defencejobs.gov.au/events
https://www.police.nsw.gov.au/recruitment/news/information_sessions
https://www.facebook.com/The-Ponds-High-School-Careers
https://www.thepondshighcareers.com/
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